
School Board Meeting:    July 13, 2015 
 
Subject: 2016 Buffalo High School Stadium and 

Ball Field Improvements 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept base bid from Peterson Companies for $4,482,100; alternate #3 (Add 
Bleachers) for $80,000; alternate #4 (Add Temporary Electrical Enclosure); and 
Unit Prices 1 and 2 for Rock and Sand. 
 
Reject alternates: #1a and 1b (Sand Sub-base Reduction); #2 Add 2nd Pole 
Vault;  
 

 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the bid tabulation showing the 4 bids that were received, along with 
the letter of recommendation from Architects Rego and Youngquist.  
 
Project is scheduled to begin on or around August 15, 2015, and be completed in 
August of 2016.   

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 


